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Greetings,                                                                                                April 2024 

 
A few updates from our March newsletter: Our children actually received first place at the athletics 
meeting, and not second place as we originally thought. On the day of the event, first place for the loudest 
supporters went to the school next door to our seating area, and we thought they won the overall athletic 
event. 
 
So it was clarified to us they had won the first place for the noisiest, and we had the first place for the best 
athletes overall. 
 
The second update is that we now have power 24/7 in every office, each children's house, each teachers’ 
apartment and the school, thanks to a wonderful donor we met last year who gave us everything we 
needed for the solar power. 

We’re very happy to announce that Jessica who graduated last December has officially been hired at 
The Fold as a teacher’s helper. She started working full time this month, but in June will start online 
college classes to become a teacher, and will work part time while she is studying. We have pictures 
of Jessica leading devotions at the morning assembly and of her teaching in the classroom. 

 

 

 

 



 

Maria is enjoying her new job working at Kaingo Game Reserve, and we have a few pictures of her at 
work. 

 

Gerhard and Carmen’s daughter Samantha and her fiancé Nuno came for a visit and spent time 
playing with the children, including arm wrestling and running races with the children. The children 
love having visitors who play with them. 

 

 
Jim and Tammy Walters of New Road Missions will be at The Fold 16 May-9 June and will have multiple 
teams come and volunteer at The Fold during that time. We should have some great pictures and stories 
about the visitors. 

The Fold has been so blessed by all our supporters and their continued support. We look forward to 
the future and pray for the children who will be helped in the future. 

 
God Bless,  
Paul and Micky Prince 

 


